
From: London, Sarah [Sarah.London@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 3:34 PM 

To: 'Anne Galloway' 

Subject: Request for Lawrence Emails 

Attachments: Sec Miller Emails for Digger PRA.pdf 

 

 

<<...>>  
Anne, attached please find records that I believe you have not already received in response to your public records act 

request regarding Lawrence Miller's 2012 emails.  Potentially non-public contact information has been redacted 

pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(7).   If you feel any information has been redacted in error I am happy to discuss, or you 

may appeal to Darren Springer.  

 

Thank you, 

Sarah 

 

 

Sarah London 

Counsel to the Governor 

802-828-3333 

sarah.london@vermont.gov 

 

Please note my email address has changed from sarah.london@state.vt.us to sarah.london@vermont.gov.  

 






































































